
NEWSLETTER 5th May 2023 



Lots of celebrations today, the children 
all had a great time. 

Year 3 

Year 1 

Reception 





And our winners are ……… 

And the winning house was Hufflepuff 



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/trust?pid=MTA101634&v=91.4 

 

4th May 2023 

8th May— School closed-Bank Holiday 
8th May - SATS week 
13th May - Year 4 First Holy Communion 
15th May - Year 6 trip to Condover Hall 
22nd May - Year 4 trip to CHET 
25th May - School closed until 7th June 
 
 
 

. Dolce is phasing out the direct debit option for payment 
for school meals as from August 2023.  

May we remind you that the Extra Club bookings and 
payments are now done through the school spider app. 

Our new children for September have all been  

informed that they have been offered a place at our school, 
we look forward to welcoming them in September. 

 

We still have a few places available if you know of anybody 
that would like to join our lovely school please spread the 
word. 

EXTRA 
CLUB 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/trust?pid=MTA101634&v=91.4

